
Monday, May 23, 2022 
Announcements 

Yearbook 

Faculty Section 

Group A & B have duty this week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hey DONS:  Are you ready for the Yearbook Signing 
Party?  This Thursday you can pick up your yearbooks 
after school and hang out with friends decorating and 
signing books.  We will have food, music, raffles and more 
for you to enjoy.  Yearbooks can only be picked up by the 
person who purchased it and you MUST bring your I.D.  
This is our ONLY distribution event, so you must pick up 
your yearbook on this day.  Didn’t buy a yearbook?  We 
will have signing books available for anyone who still wants 
to get signatures and autographs from their friends for $5.  
This will get you into the Signing Party as well. 
 
YEARBOOK STUDENTS:  If you have signed up for the 
Yearbook Class next year, we will be having a  meeting 
TOMORROW, Tuesday, May 24th, during Lunch to 
discuss some items about the start of the year and the 
upcoming Yearbook Signing Party.  Please grab your lunch 
and head over to Room 513 for the meeting.  If you have 
not already completed the surveys about next year’s jobs, 
please do so prior to coming to the meeting.  Thank You! 

Juniors:  Are you ready to learn about Senior portraits?  
Did you know that they happen this summer?  Details will 
be shared at a virtual parent meeting Tuesday, May 24th, 
at 6:00pm.  Tell your parents! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

No Games Today! 

Sports 

Seniors 

Seniors:  If you ordered a yearbook, listen carefully.  The 
distribution of senior yearbooks is tentatively scheduled for 
TOMORROW, Tuesday, May 24th.  We will be here  
before school and during brunch to distribute your  
yearbooks.  You will need to come to Room 513 to pick 
them up starting at 7:15a.m. or come at Brunch time.  We 
recommend you come before school to avoid long Brunch 
lines.  We will not distribute your books during class time, 
so please DO NOT COME to pick it up when you should be 
in class.  You must pick up your own book;  we will NOT 
give it to a friend or relative for you.  An I.D. must be  
presented to pick up your book.  No I.D. means no book, so 
please make sure you have it with you.  If you miss  
distribution, you will be able to pick up your yearbook at 
the Yearbook Signing Party on Thursday, May 26th, after 
school. 
 
Attention Seniors:  We will be collecting your chromebooks 
all week, starting TODAY, from 8:00am-3:00pm in the 
Library.  To avoid any charges and issues with the  
graduation ceremony, please return your chromebook, 
charger and case in the Library this week.  We will be  
collecting these items all week, Monday-Friday.  Thank 
You! 
 
 

  

 


